Hi Jenn...........please save this for a monthly newsletter. Thanks.
 

Geoff Bryant
President
United States Golf Teachers Federation
1-888-346-3290 Fax: 772-335-3822
www.usgtf.com president@usgtf.com


From: ljrgc24@aol.com [mailto:ljrgc24@aol.com]
Sent: Wed 6/1/2011 8:46 PM
To: geoff bryant
Subject: Re:
Thanks, Geoff. Langston Jr. is a jr.golf program that I founded back in 1990. We offer golf, education, health and fitness, lunch program. Please visit our web site www.langstonjunior.org, also join us on face book. Take care and God Bless!! Ray
Sent on the Sprint® Now Network from my BlackBerry®

-----Original Message-----
From: "geoff bryant" <President@usgtf.com>
Date: Wed, 1 Jun 2011 12:57:04
To: <rsavoy@langstonjunior.org>
Subject: RE:

Hello Ray,

Yes, permission granted.  I hope he is successful.  What is the Langston Junior Boys and Girls club?  

Geoff Bryant
President
United States Golf Teachers Federation
1-888-346-3290 Fax: 772-335-3822
www.usgtf.com <http://www.usgtf.com/>  president@usgtf.com

________________________________

From: Ray Savoy [mailto:rsavoy@langstonjunior.org]
Sent: Tue 5/31/2011 8:27 PM
To: geoff bryant
Subject:


Geoff, ( hope spelled right ?) i would like to get permission to observe Walter Lester retry to pass his PAT here at Langston Legacy Golf Course. Thanks Ray Savoy ( Certified Master Instructor)
Ray Savoy
Langston Junior Boys & Girls Club
Founder
(202) 398-5757
rsavoy@langstonjunior.org
www.langstonjunior.org


